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January 28, 2015 

 

 

Francis Iwuajoku 

183 Genesee Street 

Saint Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 183 Genesee Street, File No. J1503E 

 

Dear Ms. Iwuajoku: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 6, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer stated that she needs to double check with when things were 

registered with Ramsey County.  She found that proper notice was not given to you.  Notice was 

sent to Mark Taylor, the previous owner during your ownership.  Therefore, Ms. Moermond 

recommended that the assessment for $155.00 be deleted. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 4, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers; however, it’s not necessary for you to attend. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
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